Janelle Shudde

I strongly support upgrading the Best Management Practices over what TCEQ has initially put forth.
It is the right thing to do.

Significantly upgrading what has been put forth would counter my current image of TCEQ as being
more of a servant to commercial interests that a guardian of longterm resources.

Thank you.



